
Public Notice 
Tuftonboro Conservation Commission 

Public Hearing 
 

The Tuftonboro Conservation Commission will hold a PUBLIC HEARING on 
Thursday, May 2, 2019, at 6:30 pm at the 

Town Offices, 240 Middle Road, Tuftonboro, NH. 
 

The purpose of this hearing is to provide an opportunity for the public to comment on use of 

the Tuftonboro Conservation Fund to acquire Tax Map lots 31-1-1 and 31-1-2 for the purpose of 

conservation. 

 


